
For the attention of the General Manager / 
Planning Manager / Planning Department

Comment

Will there ever be a time when Northern Beaches Council put the environment of this beautiful 
area before the profits of developers.

Your approval of this development is an outrage.

This comment was submitted via PlanningAlerts, a free service run by the OpenAustralia 
Foundation for the public good. View this application on PlanningAlerts

Sent: 27/02/2019 7:32:38 AM
Subject: Comment on application DA2019/0055

Application DA2019/0055
Address 9 Minkara Road Bayview NSW 2104
Description New - (insert details)
Name of commenter Rosalind Williams
Address of commenter 23 Jendi Avenue, Bayview 2104
Email of commenter rosalindwilliams9@gmail.com


